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Dear Mr. McGreevy: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 7, 1981 

Your letter to the Honorable Michael M. Uhlmann and the 
press release regarding SDEA'~ role in curtailing drug 
trafficking and drug abuse, have been forwarded to me. 
Mike also briefed me on the earlier meeting that he and 
Mary Lee Garfield participated in with representatives 
of the SDEA. 

Through the efforts of Mr. Tom Dial of the Mississippi 
Bureau of Narcotics, I am personally aware of SDEA activi­
ties. Also I have been invited to participate in your 
meeting in - New Orleans in September. A decision on this 
matter will be made shortly. 

In case you do not have a copy of the President's news 
conference on March 6th, I have enclosed a copy. 

My office phone number is (202) 456-6594. Please feel free 
to call me at any time regarding any issue on drug abuse. 
If I am not in, Mr. Dan Leonard will be happy to talk with 
you. 

Let me encourage you and other members of SDEA to continue 
working toward a reduction in the availability and use of 
drugs by the citizenry of this country. 

I look forward to working with you and your organization in 
the future. 

Sincerely, 

Carlton . Turner, Ph.D. 
Senior Policy Adviser for 
Drug Policy 

Mr. Thomas J. McGreevy, Director 
Investigative Division 
Georgia Bureau of Investigation 
1001 International Boulevard 
Atlanta, Georgia 30354 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 6, 1981 

Dear Commissioner McGuire: 

I have been recently appointed to the White House staff 
as Policy Adviser for Drug Abuse. It will be my function 
to help write a domestic policy for controlling drug 
abuse. 

As you know, the Judicial System is an integral part of 
any such policy. Therefore, I am requesting your assist­
ance in obtaining the following data: 

1. Dispositions of Narcotics Cases. 

2. Dispositions of Violent Crime Cases. 

Also, if possible, copies of your monthly or quarterly 
reports showing arrest data, prices, purity and quantity. 

My background in law enforcement in New York is well known 
to Chief D.an Courtenay of OCCB. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

~~~ 
Daniel F. ~ · 
Policy Adviser for Drug Policy 

Commissioner Robert J. McGuire 
New York City Police Department 
1 Police Plaza 
New York, N.Y. 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 6, 1981 

Dear Commissioner McGuire: 

I have . been recently appointed to the White House staff 
as Policy Adviser for Drug -Abuse. It will be my function 
to help write a domestic policy for controlling drug 
abuse. 

As you know, the Judicial System is an integral part of 
any such policy. Therefore, I am requesting your assist­
ance in obtaining the following data: 

1. Dispositions of Narcotics Cases. 

2. Dispositions. of Violent Crime Cases. 

Also, if possible, copies of your monthly or quarterly 
reports showing arrest data, prices, purity and quantity. 

My background in law enforcement in New York is well known 
to Chief Dan Courtenay of OCCB. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Daniel F. Leonard 
Policy Adviser for Drug Policy 

Commissioner Robert J. McGuire 
New York City Police Department 
1 Police Plaza 
New York, N.Y. 


